Spring Has Sprung!

Made up for last month's tardiness by being early this month :-)

It looks like the warm weather has finally arrived for good. We even had some rain to replenish our lakes; and over the Easter school break, our neighbors had relatives visit to take advantage of our fishing opportunities. It is a good thing they didn't need the catch to feed the family.



Also, as with most months, we attended the local bluegrass concert. This month, one of the bands was our local band, the "Subject To Change" band. The gentleman on the left, playing the banjo, is the president of the Rivertown Bluegrass Society.

Much of the month was taken with dealing with some medical issues, which hopefully now have been resolved. I didn't take any pictures of that.

We took a ride to "Broadway at the Beach", a favorite tourist attraction located in Myrtle Beach. This location is filled with shops, attractions, restaurants, and entertainment; all surrounding a 23 acre lake. And speaking of the lake, it is stocked with some 29,000 fish. Here you see some of the carp, with mouths open, waiting for someone to feed them. Fortunate for them, there are many food dispensers available for tourists to buy food pellets.

April is also the birth month of yours truly - I tend to stop counting the years. Since it was my day, I chose Damon's restaurant in Myrtle Beach. This restaurant provides an outstanding view of the ocean while enjoying an excellent dinner. We followed dinner with a ride over to Myrtle Beach State Park and a stroll on the boardwalk. The damage to this boardwalk from the hurricane has been completely repaired. As you can see, with the warm weather, there were many people enjoying the beach.







That's it for this month. Next month is expected to be a biggie, so please tune in!